
And WE’RE BACK!!! After having to cancel 2020’s event, the Central Section will once again host
the Sierra Retreat scheduled for August 27-29 at beautiful Sequoia Lake in eastern Fresno
County.

If you’ve attended before you know the retreat offers a weekend of fun, commraderie, and
relaxation. Please save the date and plan to attend our 27th Planners’ Retreat. As always,
families, friends, and significant others are welcomed and encouraged to attend!

We have an online registration system (https://www.cencalapa.org/events/2021-sierra-retreat-
at-lake-sequoia).

The fee is still $100 per for those 13 and older and $70 for children 3-12 years of age. This
includes all meals, lodging and use of all facilities. Check-in will begin at 5:00 pm Friday,
August 27. Feel free to call me with any questions at (559) 936-2430, or e-mail me at
karl@weplancities.com.

This year’s professional program will be entitled, “Housing: The Truth or Consequences of
Sacramento Top-Down Planning”. As always, it is our intent to develop a program and speakers
that will qualify for up to 2.5 AICP CM credits.

If you know folks who might want to attend the Retreat, let them know that registration closes
Friday, August 20, 2021, or when all cabins are assigned. We look forward to seeing you at the
lake!

Karl Schoettler, Retreat Coordinator 
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